My name is amber noll | live in Harford co Maryland with 4 special needs children | feel parents have the
best interest at heart when raising their children not the government It isn’t up to anyone else it is up to
the parents . Especially with my special needs children what’s best for others isn’t best for us. Children
can’t make sound judgment on care for themselves or there future that is on the parents the
government has no say In It either. It’s an overstep and it needs to stop. The welfare and care is fine in a
loving safe home.
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